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We are planning a high school Easter Egg Hunt for Friday, March 22, 2013. As
of right now we are in the process of gaining approval from high school
teachers and staff. Multiple eggs will be hidden throughout high school
classrooms and hallways. A golden egg, which will contain an ultimate prize
for the class of its finder, will also be hidden.

We are exploring the idea of having high school student “Desiree
Barningham-Jeffords” paint the triangle sitting areas outside of the library.
The goal of this project would be to try and prevent graffiti by covering the
space with artwork.

On March 2, 2013 three students participated in the Regional Science Fair at
Lakeland College, located in Sheboygan, WI. All of the students received
multiple individual awards for their projects. Overall Shania Leask placed
2nd, Emily Hoopman placed 379, and Ellie Hoopman placed 4.



